
                                                                                                                                                   

   

                                                                                                     
       

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

19th November 2020 

Via Teams at 7:00pm 

Nominations are invited for the following Executive Committee positions:  

Club Officers:  Chairman, Secretary and Treasurer 

Other Executive Positions: 

Membership Secretary, Education and Development Administrator, Aquatics 

Administrator, Fund Raising and PR Administrator, SwimMark Co-ordinator, 

Masters Administrator, Men’s Water Polo Administrator and Women’s Water 

Polo Administrator and Welfare Officer. 

If you are a Club Member and would like to nominate someone (aged 18+) for any of the 

above positions, please send the name of the nominee and the position for which they 

are being nominated, together with a proposer and a seconder in writing to the Secretary, 

Ruth Jelley by 29th October 2020. 

Nominations are also invited for the post of Trustee of the Charity. 

If you are a Club Member and would like to nominate someone (who is eligible to be a 

trustee), please send the name of the nominee together with a proposer and a seconder 

in writing to the Secretary, Ruth Jelley by 5th November 2020.  

ruth.jelley@coventry-swimming.org.uk 


